
PE and
Outdoor
Learning

days 

Please note the
changes to PE  to

accommodate
the Year 6

Residential trip

Monday
 Year 6 and

Year 5

Tuesday
Year 6 pupils not

going to Red Ridge
wear PE kits to

school for a day
celebrating the
Women’s Euros
with Coach Ella

Wednesday
Year 4 and

Year 1

Thursday
Year 2 and

Year 3

Friday
 Reception

 
Please wear

PE kit to
school on PE

days.

Trustee and Governor visits this week at Green Meadow
We were delighted to welcome Excelsior trustee, Pam Garrington, to Green Meadow this
week. Pam was excited to meet our staff and children and to see the fantastic things we

offer in school. South Hub Governor Naomi Jeavons also loved hearing about Green
Meadow’s latest adventures and booked a date with us to bring along her colleagues from

Lloyds Banking Group to work with us next academic year. to teach the children about
money-sense.

Dear Parents,
It’s been another busy and exciting week here at Green
Meadow, full of learning, activities and memorable moments.

This week, the children spent an afternoon in their new
classes with their new teachers. There was a real buzz of
excitement as each class moved along the corridor - and, for
some, up to the Key Stage 2 corridor! The teachers were so
impressed with how confident and ready the children were to
begin their next year group. We’re already looking forward to
September!

As we speak, the ‘Speak Up, Speak Out’ competition is in full
swing at Millennium Point! Children from across the city are
showcasing their impressive oracy skills by delivering
carefully written and rehearsed speeches. We are incredibly
proud that two of our Year 6 pupils have made it to the
‘Speak Up, Speak Out’ final - we can’t wait to hear the
results! We are proud of all the children in Year 6 for the
thought, effort and confidence they have shown in preparing
their speeches this year.

We’re looking forward to the Women’s Euros this weekend! I’m
sure we’ll all be cheering on the Lionesses as they begin their
campaign - good luck to the team!

Have a great weekend everyone!
With all good wishes,
Mrs Cross and Mrs Stirrop

Week Ending: Friday 4  July 2025th @Green_MeadowPS

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/


Enterprise Week
Well done to our most profitable company Year 3  Flags and

Flowers who made an amazing £113.50 to spend on their
summer party!

Well done to the Year 5 Eco-stationary
company who were our runners up with a

super £93.70 profit! 

With business people like this at Green Meadow, Lord
Sugar had better watch out- he might even get fired!

Year 6 Women’s Euros
Football Festival

On Tuesday, the Year 6
pupils who are staying at
school will be having an

amazing day celebrating all
things women’s football.
Our very own Coach Ella
will be holding a football

festival day for Year 6
children to take part in-
more details to follow!

Final residential of
2024-2025

We will be waving goodbye
to Year 6 as they head off
to Red Ridge on Tuesday.

Have a great time, we can’t
wait to hear about all your

adventures!

Sports Day RESULTS
EYFS/KS1

Marcus Rashford - 1  placest

Rose Ayling Ellis - 2  placend

Jake Daniels - 3  placerd

KS2
 Jake Daniels - 1  placest

Clare Balding - 2  placend

Rose Ayling Ellis - 3  placerd



Parker is a three-year-old golden retriever who lives with
Mrs Stirrop and her family. He is thrilled to begin his
training to become Green Meadow’s new dog mentor!
Parker has heard all about Rafa and the incredible work he
has done at Green Meadow. He hopes to follow in his
pawprints by bringing joy and support to everyone in the
school community.
A friendly and playful pup, Parker loves going to the park
to meet his friends. If there’s been lots of rain, Parker will
roll around in the muddy puddles and bring lots of mud
home in the car! When he’s been especially good, Parker is
given one of his favourite treats- a doggy ice cream or a
doggy sausage!
Parker has already heard wonderful things about the
children and staff at Green Meadow and he can’t wait to
meet you all at the start of the new school year.

Meet Parker …



CELEBRATING
GREAT LEARNING!  

Well done to all of the children who have been practising their
spelling on Spelling Shed this week.  Our class leader board this
week has Jupiter in 1st place, Pluto in 2nd and Bournville in 3rd
place! Well done to  our whole-school top speller, Sai in Jupiter,

who helped his class secure top place!

A huge well done to this week’s Mathletes, Avyukth in Giraffes,
Avishka in Gazelles, Sullivan in Cadbury, Timothy in Bournville,

Ava in Shakespeare, Jaanki in Tolkien, Esma in Mars, Finlay in
Saturn, Sai in Jupiter and Siva in Pluto.

Our top scoring classes were Gazelles and Giraffes. Keep
practising on the tasks set by your teacher to become a top

Mathlete!

A huge well done to this week’s Outstanding Orators,  S in Leopards,
G in Zebras, H in Tigers, G in Lions, Paul in Giraffes, Cayden in
Gazelles, William in Bournville, Harlow in Cadbury, Jaanki in

Tolkien, Rio in Shakespeare, Ishmail in Mars, Leo in Saturn, Harrison
in Jupiter and Elyssia in Pluto. You have all impressed us with how

well you have demonstrated your oracy skills this week.

Congratulations to our Readers of the Week- who get to
choose their own book to take home from the world-

famous Green Meadow Book Vending Machine! T in Zebras,
A in Leopards, R in Lions, R in Tigers, Alsie-May in Gazelles,

Cairo in Giraffes, Orla in Cadbury, Michael in Bournville,
William in Tolkien, Grace in Shakespeare, Toby in Saturn,

Hattie in Mars, Evie in Pluto and Sai in Jupiter.



CELEBRATION TIME!

Well done to all the children in school who received hot chocolate
nominations from their teachers for

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND!  
This week, an incredible 59 children from across school received
nominations - that’s AMAZING!  We are all so proud of you!  We
hope you have your certificates displayed somewhere at home to

celebrate.
House Points

A record number of house points have been awarded this week to children demonstrating
our school values of READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE and for making sure they show how

helpful, friendly and supportive everyone at Green Meadow is.  Well done, everyone! 

   395       459      358      502     547

Well done to Gazelles in KS1 and Mars in KS2 who are our best
attending classes this week.

The most punctual class in school this week is Gazelles who were in
school on time every day to make the most of their learning time.  

igers



School meals cost £3 per day, payable via Arbor, for Years 3,
4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

Please keep up to date with school meal payments each week.

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.

WE ARE ON WEEk 3 of the menU!

MENUMENU



Ask youR child to tell you about
the storY Behind The picture we

looked at in assembly this week and
how it relates to british values



Upcoming dates FOR
YOUR DIARY...

Summer Week 10
wb 07.07.25

Monday, 7  July 2025th

 
Tuesday, 8  July 2025th

 Year 6 leave for Red Ridge 9am  

Wednesday, 9  July 2025th

 Year 6 in Red Ridge 
Excelsior Olympics for invited

pupils 
 1.45-2.45pm Reception 2025-

2026 stay and play 

Thursday, 10  July 2025th

 Year 6 in Red Ridge 
1.45-2.45pm Reception 2025-

2026 stay and play
 

Friday, 11  July 2025th

Year 6 return from Red Ridge at
2.30pm

Reports out to parents via email 

Summer Week 11
wb 14.07.25

Monday, 14  July 2025th

Tuesday, 15  July 2025th

Year 6 leavers assembly 9am in the
hall

Wednesday, 16  July 2025th

Thursday, 17  July 2025th

Year 6 VIP day- see Year 6
celebrations letter for more details

Friday, 18  July 2025th

Summer class parties
Last day of the summer term-

Happy Holidays Everyone!


